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The Online Survey 

From February to April 2024, an online survey 

was conducted to gather feedback from 

members of the broad target group of 

evaluators and quality experts. The members 

of the target group had the opportunity to 

thoroughly test the results of the RecoVET 

project in detail. They had access to the online 

tool, the handbook and the toolbox. 

The evaluators and quality experts provided 

valuable comments and fruitful feedback, 

facilitating the finalization of the project 

outcomes. The positive tone of the feedback 

clearly indicated that the work is heading in the 

right direction and validated the efforts put 

into the project.  

Online Meeting on 23 April 2024 

On 23 April 2024, another online meeting was 

held with the project partners to discuss the 

results of the recently conducted survey. 

 
Project-team on April 23, 2024 

In addition to a detailed examination of the 

feedback from the online survey, further steps 

for implementing the feedback were 

developed.  

 

 

 

 

 
Project-team on April 23, 2024 

Special attention is being paid to ensuring that 

the outcomes of the RecoVET project become 

increasingly user-friendly during the process of 

addressing and incorporating the feedback. 

 

 

 

 

More information about the RecoVET project: 

https://recovet.uni-koeln.de/en/  
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